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 Diary Dates: 

 
 
Parent/Pupil Mornings 

 
Y6    03/02/20 
Y5    04/02/20 
Y4    05/02/20 
Y3    06/02/20 
Y2    07/02/20 
Y1    10/02/20 
Rec  11/02/20 

 
 

Children break up for 
half term 
12/2/20 

 
 

INSET Days 
13/2/20 
14/2/20 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
Tues 10/03/20 

Thurs 19/03/20 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

Safety Officers 
Two of our Year 6 pupils have the important role of Junior Safety Officer and will 

be delivering important safety messages to our pupils throughout the year. They 

led their first whole school assembly this week, telling the pupils about how to 

keep their property safe and launched a quiz for pupils to take part in. They are in 

the process of setting up a noticeboard in school to share important information 

with pupils on various aspects of safety such as road safety, internet safety and 

being able to be seen, if out when it’s dark. 

 

Unwanted Lego 
If you have any unwanted Lego at home, Lego Club would be most grateful for 

any donations. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020 
To celebrate World Book Day, children (and staff!) are being challenged to ‘Get 

Caught Reading’. Children can be caught reading in any place that they would like, 

and some suggestions have included reading to a pet, reading in the shed and 

reading whilst brushing teeth!  

Please can any children wishing to take part bring a photograph of themselves 

being caught reading into school so that we can display all of the weird and 

wonderful places that we enjoy reading in! On the reverse of the photograph please 

include your child’s name, year group and where they were caught reading. Please 

can photographs be brought to school by Thursday 5th March. Photographs of your 

child reading can also be tweeted to us using @EatonPrimary. 

Pupils are also invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character from 

a book on 5th March.  

 
 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 


